
  

 

 

May 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

Crookhorn College Uniform Bank 
 

As a parent of one of our Year 11 students you will be well-aware that their time here at 
Crookhorn is drawing to a close. 
 
We would like to ask if, in light of your child’s imminent departure, you would consider 
donating some of their College uniform and/or PE kit to the College. 
 
We understand that many Year 11 students will have younger relations to whom College 
clothing may be given, but if this is not the case we would be very grateful to receive any 
blazers, jumpers, tank-tops, ties, PE shirts or football boots that are no longer required. 
 
We will use your donations to ensure that all our students have access to College uniform 
either on a temporary or permanent basis and this will help us to maintain the high 
expectations and standards we have for our students and the College as a whole. We will also 
pass some of the donations to the College’s ‘Parents’ Association’ and these will be used to 
help with the association’s continued fundraising efforts. 
 
If you are happy for uniform to be donated, items can be handed in directly to Reception. 
Donations can be made only after each student has completed their final day of attendance. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs S Bennett 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


